

Dear Dr,

It is my pleasure to invite you all to the 3nd MicroCT-Autumn School that will be held take place in Ankara, Turkey, 17-21-June_2019. 

Our aim is to promote Micro-Ct usage and applications in various field of Medicine, and to increase engagement and interest in the field of Micro-CT Imaging among colleagues in specialist training, MSc- and PhD studies.

If you are already engaged with Micro-CT examinations and applications, we kindly ask you to inform your younger colleagues about the meeting and recommend them to participate for an excellent opportunity to learn, exchange experiences and to network. We hope that you and your department will support your young colleagues to take this chance and apply for the 3nd MicroCT-Autumn School.

Approximately 25 participations will be accepted. You will find the admission criteria on http://microctschool.com.The lecturers will be asked to share their own experiences together with excellent lectures on all field that can be applied on Micro-CT for Life and Material Science

We believe that the meeting will provide an excellent opportunity for the participants to meet lecturers and colleagues and to share their knowledge and experiences. We also hope to create a memorable and rewarding experience for all participants.

We will also give opportunity to submit e-poster for those particulates on the MicroCT-Autumn School. Every participant will have change to submit mx. 2 e-poster presentations on CT/CBCT or Micro-CT. 
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Sincerely,

Doç.Dr. H.Evren ÇUBUKÇU ve Doç.Dr. Orkun ERSOY
Organizasyon Komitesi
			

